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For the 2018 scholarship we had 4 applications: Evelyn Cunico, Kirsten Duffin, Stacey Knight-Davis and Daneen Richardson. The scholarship committee in years past has been myself, Jerry DeWitt and Stacey Knight-Davis; however this year I had Stacey recuse herself and asked Laura Wimmer to step in. 
In the future I would like to recommended that the Treasurer be a member of the committee. There is nothing in the bylaws that prevents this; so if the Treasurer agrees it will be so. 
The committee decided based on money raised from the silent auction in 2017 that we could award all 4 scholarships. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Newsletter submissions will need to be sent to Eric and Joyce; once those are emailed Laura can reimburse hotel costs. 
